
  

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As things slowly return to normality, the PTA is hoping that we will 

be able to run some exciting events during the Summer terms. 

Before Christmas, thanks to all of your support, we managed to hold 

a very successful Christmas Carol Service, which raised £550, so 

thank you to everybody who came & helped out!  

 

We also ran a few tasty gingerbread men & sweet stalls after school 

which also raised £190, so again, thank you! We will be in touch soon 

with some information for the upcoming Summer events.  

 

If anyone has any time or energy to spare, please get in touch as we 

would love to have as many people as possible involved! 

Hoolepta@yahoo.com. 

 

Your PTA 
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